
Page 1 of 1

Chambers, Laura M. ' !

From: Pearce, Timothy [PearceT@CarnegieMNH.Org] /;•>' iifly \ l Ml > Uo

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 11:11 AM . nr.r_r ^n ,_n! f l i m n i /

To: EP, RegComments ''^S^S^kffJSIiSy"'1

Subject: Wood Boilers "

Environmental Quality Board
P. O. Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

Please support the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection's proposed rule to
make new wood boilers more efficient, and make sure existing wood boilers burn as clean as possible. I
understand that a new wood boiler in Pennsylvania can currently produce as much soot pollution as four
heavy-duty diesel trucks. We in Pennsylvania need to do what we can to achieve cleaner air.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Timothy A. Pearce
1618ADennistonSt.
Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Timothy A. Pearce, Ph.D., Asst. Curator & Head, Section of Mollusks
Carnegie Museum of Natural History
4400 Forbes Ave, Pittsburgh, PA 15213-4080, USA
ph 412-622-1916; fax 412-622-8837; PearceT@CarnegieMNH.org
www, carneaiemnh. om/mollusks/index. h tm
"The views, opinions, and judgments expressed in this message are solely those of the author. The message contents have not been reviewed or
approved by Carnegie Museums of Pittsburgh."
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